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To the members of the Oregon Judiciary Committee: 

 

The items listed in SB 696 are already very tightly federally regulated, or in the 

instance of a forced reset trigger, have been found to be legal. In addition, Trumps 

bump stock ban has been overturned, attempting to reinstate the same restriction on 

the state level will only result in it being overturned here as well. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


